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 Headteacher: Mrs Rachael Stevenson
Radburn Way    Letchworth Garden City    Herts    SG6 2JZ

(Phone: 01462 621800 / Fax: 01462 621802 /  email: head@gca.herts.sch.uk)

5 November 2019
Dear Parents/Carers

Health and Safety Reminders

Unfortunately, it has come to light again about the parking problems outside the school during drop off and pick up times.  
Can I please remind you to park respectfully to our neighbours, i.e don’t block drives, garages etc.  Please don’t park on verges or on the zig zag lines outside the school. Remember to park safely and legally to ensure the safety of all pupils and school users and local residents.  Unless you have a disabled parking badge you are unable to park in the school grounds.
Persistent illegal parking offenders may be reported to the police for further action

Also can I remind you that abuse to staff either verbally and/or physically will not be tolerated.  We will take action which could result in individuals being ‘banned’ from the school site to protect the safety and well being of children, staff and other parents.  Any abuse to staff will be reported to the police.

As always, thank you for your help and consideration with the above.
Yours sincerely

R Stevenson

Headteacher 
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